
 
 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 2017-57             5:30 P.M.   DECEMBER 4, 2017 
  

 
PROPOSED PROPERTY ACQUISITION – NE DELAWARE AVENUE PEDESTRIAN 

BRIDGE AND SIDEWALK CONNECTION  
 

Mayor: 
 
This is the time and place for a public hearing on the matter of the acquisition of property and 
property interests for the public improvement project to construct a pedestrian bridge over Four 
Mile Creek and sidewalk on the west side of NE Delaware Avenue from NE 18th Street to 
approximately 150 feet north of NE 24th Court within Ankeny, Iowa and to acquire property for the 
project. 
 
Notice of this hearing was published in the Des Moines Register on the 17th day of November, 
2017 and notices were mailed as required by law. 
 
Mayor: 
 
“HAS ANY WRITTEN CORRESPONDENCE BEEN RECEIVED FOR THIS HEARING? “ 
 
City Clerk: 
 
None in the Clerk’s Office 
 
Mayor: 
 
“I would like to request, at this time, Mark Mueller, Public Works Director, provide a report to the 
Council on said project.” 
 
After Report: 
 
“IS THERE ANYONE PRESENT WHO WISHES TO BE HEARD FOR OR AGAINST THIS 
PROJECT?”  Inform them to come to the microphone, give name and address for the record. 
 
After any comments from the audience, Mayor states: “We need to take the following 
action”: 
 
� Consider MOTION to close Public Hearing 2017-57. 
 
Mayor announces that further consideration and action on this item will take place under “New 
Business”, Agenda Item “J” later in the meeting.   
 
 
 


